
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

           14th April 2021 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
We will be holding our Virtual Parent Consultations on Tuesday 20th April and Tuesday 27th April 
from 4pm. This will give you an opportunity to discuss your child’s progress with the class teacher. 
 
You will be sent a time slot and an invite via Teams (each meeting will have 10 minutes allocated). 
If are unable to attend at the time or on the day allocated, please email your child’s teacher directly 
and arrange an alternative, but mutually convenient time. 
 
In the next few days, you will receive an email from your child’s teacher/s stating the time of the 
meeting. The meeting will be set up on Microsoft Teams in your child’s account and will appear in 
your child’s Teams’ calendar.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact your child’s teacher. 
 
Thank you 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 
 

Mrs S Bains & Miss P Sutton  
Joint Acting Headteachers 
 
 
 
 


